
Hello Student Services Team!

Welcome to week 16! We are in the final week of the semester. Thank you all, for all your hard work

and dedication to our students. Please encourage them to finish strong and wish them the best of

luck on their finals!!!

A quick note: December 12th is the last drop for non-payment (DFNP) until we come back from

winter break. January 9th will be the next DFNP for spring semester.

I will be here through Thursday, so if I don't see you, have a wonderful holiday season!

Please let students know they can grab free breakfast all week (Mon-Th) to fuel them up for finals!
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Have a great week! 😊

Claudia Lee, Ed.D.

Vice President, Student Services

Golden West College

(714) 895-8130

clee243@gwc.cccd.edu
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